Scoil Bhride

Stillbrook, Mountrath

Telephone 057 8732423/Fax 057 8756707

e-mail: bridnaofa@eircom.net

Roll No. 13343E Website:scoilbhridemountrath.weebly.com

21st May, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We have decided to organise a "Fun Run" on **Friday 1**st **June** in school. Mrs. Helen Collier (formerly of Scoil Bhríde) is currently working in Mzuzu in Malawai, Africa. She will be teaching English there for six weeks, working in the area of interview skills, job preparation and education in the hope that some students will be able to continue to help with the teaching when her programme of work is completed. The school is a one room building, staffed by local tutors who are paid a small wage.

We are asking that every child donate €2 on or before the 1st June. If you would like to donate more, that would be greatly appreciated. We intend to invite Mrs. Collier back into our school before the end of the year and present her with a cheque of the money raised for this very worthy cause.

To take part in the "Fun Run" the children can wear a funny hat/wig/glasses – if they so wish. They will need to wear their **tracksuit and runners** on that day.

Thanking you in advance.

Yours sincerely,

Mary Rohan.

Principal.